
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:              Faculty, Staff, and Students 
 
FROM:         Robert A. Altenkirch 
 
RE:              Exterior Wayfinding Signage 
 
DATE:          May 7, 2015 
 
Progress continues on the installation of the new campus exterior wayfinding 
signage. Approximately 85 percent of the signs have been installed, and the work 
on this aspect of our signage project should be complete in the coming weeks. 
We recognize that some modifications and/or adjustments may need to be made, 
but they are minor in nature. 
 
A document that offers way finding terminology that includes campus entrance 
names, a campus map, building name codes, and campus parking identification 
can be found on myUAH under Administration, Campus Growth & Improvements, 
Exterior Wayfinding. By using this terminology, wayfinding should be improved by 
providing visitors with the name of the entrance they should use, a three-letter 
code for each building, as well as identification of parking lots that would be in 
close proximity to their destination. 
 
There are also multiple websites where the campus map can be found: 
 
http://www.uah.edu/map 
 
http://www.uah.edu/about/location 
 
http://www.uah.edu/facilities-and-operations 
 
Thanks, 
 
Bob 
	
  


